From: <u>Tiffany Ciccarelli-Moore</u>
To: <u>Carol Ann Desiderio</u>

Subject: Re: Roosevelt Park Turf Project - REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT ON RECORD

**Date:** Wednesday, March 29, 2023 10:20:19 AM

Hi Carol Ann, sure.

Address: 68 Fairview Avenue

Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 29, 2023, at 9:45 AM, Carol Ann Desiderio <CDesiderio@cityofmalden.org> wrote:

Hi Tiffany, For the record, would you please state your address? Thank you, Carol Ann

From: Tiffany Ciccarelli-Moore <tiffany.ciccarelli@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 5:19 PM

**To:** Carol Ann Desiderio <CDesiderio@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>; Mayor Christenson <mayor@cityofmalden.org>; Carey McDonald <cmcdonald@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>; Christopher J. Webb <cwebb@cityofmalden.org>

**Cc:** friendsofrooseveltparkmalden@gmail.com; Tiffany Ciccarelli-Moore <tiffany.ciccarelli@yahoo.com>

Subject: Roosevelt Park Turf Project - REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT ON RECORD

## EMAIL TO BE READ INTO THE RECORS:

Dear Mayor and City Council Members, my name is Tiffany Ciccarelli-Moore and I reside close to Roosevelt Park. I would like to request (yet again) that you please reconsider the possible decision of putting in turf at Roosevelt Park. As a parent of young children who play soccer for Malden Youth Soccer, I can appreciate and understand why the need for turf is being presented but what I appreciate and value more is REAL NATURAL GRASS. Roosevelt Park is a place not only for the Salemwood students to enjoy but should be another option for our community to enjoy and use without the proven harmful consequences of putting in turf.

We deserve the remediation to be done RIGHT - full and complete lead decontamination. We deserve to have a park where we can breath fresh air and play in natural grass.

It is absolutely NOT equitable that parks like Devir and Trafton are getting renovated

legards,	again for your REconsideration.
iffany	
711	has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click
	ort this email as spam.